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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 hugh cullum NOBJ2014/5884/P 27/10/2014  15:33:13 The committee has no comment on the application to replace the windows as described.

Hugh Cullum

Bloomsbury Cconservation Area Advisory Committee

Bloomsbury 

Cconservation 

Area Advisory 

Committee

 Hayley Syrad COMMNT2014/5884/P 24/10/2014  14:14:08 I am in favour of the windows being double glazed because at present the windows are ill-fitting so a 

draught comes through and my flat becomes very cold in the winter. I just hope that the work does not 

take too long or inconvenience me too much. I would also like to be kept informed at all times about 

the work progress etc.

Flat 6

37 New Oxford 

Street

London

WC1A 1BH

Page 159 of 205


